Property Committee Meeting
January 5, 2023, 2:00 p.m. Village Hall

Scheduled Property meeting called to order, 2pm., January 5, 2023.

Attending:

Mayor Bill Koons

Ruth Cavanagh, Council
Tim Alder, Streets Supt.
Jerry Canton, Council
Danielle Romanowski, FO

Proposed new SRV Park Bathrooms: DR informed committee must submit plan for
bathrooms to be approved by Planning Commission. Proposed facilities approx.
$70,000, thru Sourcewell. There may be a grant to offset, to be determined. Alder states
foundation would be double vault, cleaned out every year. We appear before January
Planning Commission, afterward February Public hearing.

SRV Park: Discussion regarding replacing Bill Howell, resignation from Park Board.
Several have shown interest. Group wishing to donate flagpole still discussing. They
are not interested in solar lighting.

SRV 100th Anniversary Celebration proposals:
1. Review OTA Webinar on Community Days.
2. New, brighter SRV logo--Cavanagh to introduce to CF art teachers/students.
3. Newspaper coverage (local).
4. Blossom Time parade float. To be proposed to CF Jaycees. Need Alder, Kruse help.
5. Tea/Presentation at the Lantern, open to the public, May/June.
6. July, Rarick Cemetery tour. To be coordinated with Cotesworth, Schwind, Eagle
Scouts, etc.

Requires assistance from Supt. Alder.
7. Time capsule--tbd. Cake, ice cream, movie?
8. Concert with 1923/ patriotic music, Wine tasting & brief SRV program. July/August.
9. Fall Festival wrap-up. Vendors, Old time skills (soap, glass blowing, woodwork, etc)
10. SRV 100 year synopsis, Pamphlet/brochure offered. Darrell Johnson's boards
available whenever practical.
11. Involve CF school children in short programs.

Meeting adjourned 3:10 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Ruth Cavanagh



